
 
 

TERM 3 2022 

 

Ski Camp 

27, 28, 29 July 

 

School Cross 

Country 

15 August 

(Postponement 

date 17 August) 

 

PTFA Ball 

12 August 

 

BOT Meeting 

Dates 

9 August 

13 September 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

Term 3 End 

30 September 

School News                         

Term 3 Issue 1                                  
26 July 2022 
 

A very big welcome to Monty who joins the Junior Room today.  
 

We have also welcomed Kelly to our full time teaching staff this 
term. Kelly is teaching the Senior Room students. 
 

The Ministry of Health and the Ministry of Education are strongly            
recommending that all schools and kura adopt mask wearing in all 
indoor settings for students in Year 4 and above where it will not 
have a significant impact on teaching and learning for the first four 
weeks of Term 3. Staff at Glenorchy School will be wearing masks 
indoors through until Friday 19 August in line with this                
recommendation and Senior Room students are also being asked to 
wear their masks during this time period as much as is practicable 
as well. 
 

Please note that all visitors, including parents, coming into the 
school building are required to be wearing a mask at all times. There 
are masks available on the table in the foyer if you have forgotten 

your own.  
 

Our Year 5 - Year 8 students are off to Ski Camp in the morning and 
they are all very excited about it. Please meet at school at 8:00am. 
 

Goal setting interviews have been scheduled for Monday 22 August. 
We are hoping that we will be through the worst of winter illnesses 
and that we can meet with every family again. 
 

The School Cross Country will be held on Monday, 15                     
August at Paradise. The postponement date is Wednesday,                   
17 August. 

 

Student of the Week 

 

Paula, Kelly, Roshell and Gorettie 



Registrations for two of the Tourism Communities Funds                              
close on 31

st
 August 2022.  

Over 1200 businesses in the Queenstown-Lakes area have                                  
utilised this funding and support. If you are a tourism business or a supplier 

to tourism businesses, you could be eligible for funding of up to $60,000. 
Click here for more information. 

https://business-south.org.nz/how-we-help/regional-business-partners/tourism-support/







